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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
MEMBERSHIP APPOINTMENTS AND COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURES – 

INCLUDING FINAL 2025-27 ADVISORY BODY APPOINTMENTS 
 
If the Pacific Fishery Management Council decides to form an ad-hoc National Standard 
Guidelines Committee, then the Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) 
recommends Mark Fina and Matt Everingham as the CPSAS members. 
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